UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION IV
URANIUM RECOVERY FIELD OFFICE
BOX 26326
DENVER, COLORADO 80225

IAN 193 1284

URFO:CDMC

Docket No. 47-9014
04009014020E
X61214

MEMORANDUM FOR: David Meyer, Chief
Rules and Procedures Branch
Federal Register and Notices Section
0ffice of Administration

FROM: Ramon E. Hall, Director
Uranium Recovery Field Office
Region IV
SUBJECT: PUBLICATION OF A FINAL FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT AND

NOTICE OF INTENT TO TERMINATE A SOURCE AND BYPRODUCT
MATERIAL LICENSE TO BINGHAM ENGINEERING, UTAH

In accordance with 10 CFR 51.35, attached is a final finding of no significant
impact regarding termination of Source and Byproduct Material License
SUA-1556, for publication in the Federal Register.

Because we must await publication prior to termination of the license, please

contact Cynthia D. Miller-Corbett of my staff (FTS 303-231-5811) when the date
of publication is known or if there are any questions concerning this request.

-

amon E. Hall
Director

Attachment:
As stated
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